DISCLOSURE TO APPLICANTS AND PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS WITH DISABILITIES

Shires Housing’s policies and practices are designed to provide assurances that persons with disabilities
will be given reasonable accommodations, upon request, so that they may fully access and utilize our
housing programs and related services. Shires Housing will consider requests for Reasonable
Accommodations from persons with disabilities in order to afford them an equal opportunity to obtain
the same results, to gain the same benefit or to reach the same level of achievement as those who do
not have disabilities.

All of Shires Housing’s applications, forms annual recertification questionnaires, etc., may be requested
in an alternative format. Additionally, persons with disabilities may request that our annual
recertification interviews, and other meetings, be held in private or at their apartment.

If you need to request a reasonable accommodation, such as needing assistance in completing this
application, please contact us at 802-442-8139.



